From: SANDRA MEUCCI
To: Clerk General

Subject: Support proposal to increase safety in Portland **Date:** Sunday, November 7, 2021 9:36:41 AM

Dear Council Clerk -

I have read summaries of the proposal by Mingus Mapps to use the Budget Monitoring Process to increase investments to improve community safety, reduce homelessness and clean up trash. I support these initiatives as Portland has suffered greatly from allowing conditions to worsen over the past five years.

Sandra Meucci

Sandra Meucci, Ph.D. Health Policy Specialist 6234 NE Alameda Street Portland, Oregon 97213

(503)889-0922 direct line (503) 498-0391 mobile